
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Vince Bertoni [vince.bertoni@lacity.org] 
Tuesday, January 03, 2017 1:47 PM 
Chris Robertson 
Luciralia Ibarra; Lisa Webber; Jeanne Min 
Re: Crossroads - Site Tour and Meeting 

Thanks for the update. 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Jan 3, 2017, at 1:03 PM, Chris Robertson <chris.robertson@lacity.org> wrote: 

In case you hear otherwise... 

Chris Robertson, AICP, LEED AP 

Planning Director 
Office of Councilmember Mitch O’Farrell, 13th District 

200 N. Spring Street, Room 480, Los Angeles, CA 90012 
(213) 473-7013 wl (213) 265-6353 cl www.cd13.org 

Forwarded message 
From: Chris Robertson <chris.robertson@lacity.org> 
Date: Tue, Jan 3, 2017 at 12:58 PM 
Subject: Re: Crossroads - Site Tour and Meeting 
To: Kyndra Joy Casper <kcasper@linerlaw.com> 
Cc: Daniel Halden <Daniel.Halden@lacity.org>, Christine Peters <christine.peters@lacity.org> 

Hi Kyndra, 

Happy New Year! 

I just wanted to follow up on this meeting because I never heard back on alternate 
dates. 

To be clear, as I said before, our office does not support releasing the DEIR at this time 
because to our knowledge, very little community outreach has happened and we have 
concerns about the scale of the project that we need to discuss. Once we have this 
meeting, we will have a better understanding of just how far away we are. 

Thanks, 



Chris Robertson, AICP, LEED AP 

Planning Director 
Office of Councilmember Mitch O’Farrell, 13th District 

200 N. Spring Street, Room 480, Los Angeles, CA 90012 
(213) 473-7013 wl (213) 265-6353 cl www.cd13.org 

On Wed, Dec 14, 2016 at 11:09 AM, Kyndra Joy Casper <kcasper@linerlaw.com> wrote: 
I have a call in to find out. Will let you know ASAP 

Sent from my iPhone 

Kyndra Joy Casper, Esq. 
Liner LLP 
Direct: 213.694.3141 
kcasper@linerlaw.com 

On Dec 14, 2016, at 11:00 AM, Chris Robertson <chris.robertson@lacity.org> wrote: 

When do they return? 

Chris Robertson, AICP, LEED AP 

Planning Director 
Office of Councilmember Mitch O’Farrell, 13th District 

200 N. Spring Street, Room 480, Los Angeles, CA 90012 
(213) 473-7013 wl (213) 265-6353 cl www.cd13.orq 

On Wed, Dec 14, 2016 at 7:58 AM, Kyndra Joy Casper <kcasper@linerlaw.com> 
wrote: 
Hi Chris, 

As it turns out, a number of team members are out on vacation next week. Also, 
Mort and Linda will be on vacation as well. 



We will need to find another time. 

Thank you! 

Best, 
Kyndra 

Sent from my iPhone 

Kyndra Joy Casper, Esq. 
Liner LLP 
Direct: 213.694.3141 
kcasper@linerlaw.com 

On Dec 8, 2016, at 11:43 AM, Chris Robertson <chris.robertson@lacity.org> 
wrote: 

Hi Kyndra, 

Nice chatting yesterday. This time of year is tough to pull 
everyone’s calendars together, but here are a couple of 
dates that we are available the week of 12/19. I’m having 
trouble locking down more than that. Let me know if either 
of these work for you. It would probably be good to block 
out 1.5-2 hours so that we can walk the site/project and 
then have a follow-up sit down discussion. 

12/19 - (10:30-1) 
12/22- (9-11) 

Thanks, 

Chris Robertson, AICP, LEED AP 
Planning Director 
Office of Councilmember Mitch O’Farrell, 13th District 

200 N. Spring Street, Room 480, Los Angeles, CA 90012 
(213) 473-7013 wl (213) 265-6353 cl www.cd13.org 




